

Resilient Danvers Newsletter Content

Please include this content in newsletters that reach Danvers' community members – any and all audiences! Reach out to meddy@kimlundgrenassociates.com if you are interested in receiving content with a personalized message for your audience.



Climate Action, Sustainability, Preservation, and Resiliency Plan

Our future is important. Now, more than ever, we need local action to ensure that our neighborhoods are affordable and healthy, our natural resources are protected, and clean energy and transportation systems benefit everyone. The Town's Climate Action, Sustainability, Preservation and Resiliency (CASPR) Plan is our pathway to this bright future. Learn more and get involved on our plan website: www.resilient.danversma.gov

Volunteer Opportunity!

We are looking for volunteers from July to October 2022 to help us engage the Danvers community. Whether you're looking for school service hours, wanting to get involved with local climate action efforts, or simply excited about planning for our Town's future, this opportunity is for you! Fill out our interest form to get started: https://forms.office.com/r/kppgWRiu0n